
  

 

OFFICE OF GOVERNOR RONNIE MUSGROVE 

PERSONAL & CONFIDENTIAL MEMORANDUM 

TO: GOVERNOR 

FROM: RILEY 

SUBJECT: JOBS FOR MISSISSIPPI GRADUATES FUNDRAISER AT BEAU RIVAGE IN APRIL 

DATE: 3/12/01 

CC: COLE 

DAVIS 

FILE 

I have given you an earlier memo with a request from Dr. Joe Haynes, Executive Director 
of Jobs for Mississippi Graduates (JMG), on behalf of JMG board member Jeff Dahl, 
requesting that you speak at 11:30 at a luncheon fundraiser for Jobs for Mississippi 
Graduates at the Beau Rivage on March 29.  Dr. Cole and I had both explained to Dr. 
Haynes that you would probably not be able to speak on the Coast due to the closing days 
of the legislative session. 

Dr. Haynes has now called back to let us know that Mr. Dahl has cancelled the March 29 
luncheon and wants to reschedule for a day in April when you can attend.  Mr. Dahl is 
Chief Operating Officer at Beau Rivage and wants to invite approximately 100 
businessmen from the Coast to the luncheon to inform them of JMG and its operations 
and to solicit funding for JMG.  He thinks it would be quite effective to have you as the 
keynote speaker, especially given your position of JMG Chairman. 

Please advise as to if you wish to speak on the Coast at this function sometime in April.  
If you do, I will make the proper arrangements with Shanta. 

Thanks! 

 


